Telephone: 0151 477 8020 Email: stockbridge@knowsley.gov.uk

Head Teacher: Mr J Austin BA QTS (Hons), MA Ed, NPQSL Deputy Head: Miss K McCabe BA QTS, NASENCO



## Stockbridge Village Primary School Newsletter

Friday 26th September 2025

## Headteacher's Update



Dear Parents,

We are now four weeks into the new academic year, and it has been a real pleasure to see how well our pupils have settled back into school life. Classrooms are buzzing with enthusiasm, and it is wonderful to see children engaging so positively with their learning and with one another. Thank you for the continued support you give at home—it makes a real difference in helping pupils start the year confidently.

A reminder that all our school policies, including behaviour, safeguarding, attendance, and curriculum delivery, can be found on the school website. These are an important resource and help us work together as one school community.

Best wishes,

Mr Austin

## **Celebrations**

What a fantastic start to the term it has been! We are thrilled to share some of the highlights so far:

- A warm welcome to our new starters Our newest pupils have settled in brilliantly, and it has been wonderful to see them already making their mark as part of the SVP family.
- **Meet the Teacher events** These were a real success, giving parents the chance to connect with teachers, learn more about classroom expectations, and strengthen that all-important home–school partnership. **Thank you for attending!**
- **Art Parent Event** What a triumph! The framed artwork looked stunning, showcasing the creativity and talent of our pupils. A huge well done to the children for their artistic achievements, and thank you to families for your fantastic support.
- **First competitive tournament** A proud moment for SVP! Our pupils showed great skill, teamwork, and determination in their first tournament of the year. They represented the school superbly and did us all proud.
- **Enrichment and clubs** Our enrichment programme is off to a flying start. Staff-led afterschool clubs have been buzzing with energy and enthusiasm. We are so proud of the opportunities on offer this year – long may they continue!

















**Attendance:** Good attendance is one of the most important factors in ensuring that children make progress at school. Every day counts, and when pupils miss school, they miss out on valuable learning, routines, and friendships. We ask all parents to support us in promoting excellent attendance. Below are the attendance figures for each year group this week:





Group	% Attend
REC	96.9
Class 1	98.1
Class 2	90.6
Class 3	93.8
Class 4	91.5
Class 5	92.0
Class 6	90.0
Totals	93.1





## Reminders



- UNIFORM: Main: Green logo jumper/cardigan, white polo, grey trousers/skirt (summer: shorts/gingham dress), black shoes/trainers. Nursery/Reception may wear black joggers. No jewellery except stud earrings. Label all items.
  - **PE:** White t-shirt, black shorts/joggers (no branding), sports shoes. Wear PE kit to school on PE day with school jumper/cardigan.
- For the safety and comfort of all children, dogs are not permitted on the school playground. Thank you for your cooperation.
- We are a nut-free school. Please ensure that no nuts or nut products are brought into school, as we have pupils with severe allergies. Thank you for helping us keep everyone safe.

















